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PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION  
 
Date:  September 2016 
PCN:  PCN LEDIL 127 a 
 
Subject:  PCN 127.a – Change of assembly components 
   
Description:  As part of our continuous quality improvement process LEDiL is planning 

to replace F10674_ROSE-CMC-RS lens used in FLORENTINA assemblies 
to improve the quality of light. 

  
Time line:  This change is valid immediately 
 
Affected products:  FCA15449_FLORENTINA-1-RS 
 FCP14965_FLORENTINA-2X2-RS 
 FCP15344_FLORENTINA-4X1-RS 
 
Changes: F10674_ROSE-CMC-RS lenses used in FLORENTINA assemblies will be 

replaced with F10283_ROSE-B-B-RS. Ordering codes for FLORENTINA 
assemblies will remain unchanged. 

 

This preliminary information is meant primarily for customers who have placed orders for the 
corresponding products, and the same information will be shared later on as part of LEDiL’s 
official product change notification procedure. 
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